

Ref: U:\HoY\8\Revision May 2019

Dear Parent,

The Year 8 Exam Week is scheduled to take place between Monday 13 May and Friday 24 May. All assessments will be carried out during normal timetabled lessons. The exams will cover work carried out over the whole year. Students will be told when exams will take place by their subject teachers and this should be recorded in their planner.

The revision booklet enclosed with this letter provides information on revision strategies and content of exams. Subject Leaders have given an overview of the requirements of each exam to enable students to prepare themselves appropriately.

Yours sincerely,

Mr M Davis

Head of Year 8